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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

25/03/2021  12:52:252021/0970/T OBJ Alan John Mason The applicant wishes to fell two Lime trees that are an important asset to the streetscape of Greencroft 

Gardens and the wider South Hampstead Conservation Area. The Council is urged to protect these trees and 

prevent their destruction.

25/03/2021  10:17:432021/0970/T OBJ Misha Donat These mature lime trees have been well cared for and regularly pruned over the years. They contribute 

significantly to the leafiness of this conservation area, and there is in any case a paucity of trees on the north 

side of Greencroft Gardens. The planning application report concedes that there is no damage to the adjoining 

building, and only a moderate adverse effect to its front steps. In fact, there has been virtually no visible 

damage to the front steps over a very long period. I have been living directly opposite No.128 for more than 

thirty years, and have noticed no significant damage to the steps in all that time.  At most, there is slight 

erosion to one corner of the bottom step. Whether or not this is attributable to the roots of the lime trees (and 

this is something that seems at best questionable), to fell two perfectly healthy and well looked after trees at 

the behest of insurers, and for so trivial a reason is, in this day and age, quite unjustified. I wish to register my 

objection to the application in the strongest possible terms.
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